
Dear Valued Patient, 

We are excited to announce the relocation of Aim Health Clinic to a new location to better serve
you. Beginning Monday, September 12, 2022, you can find us just about two miles away from
our current location at our new clinic.

Shepherd Center (previously known as Shepherd Mall)
2401 NW 23rd Street, Suite 24. 

Oklahoma City, OK 73107



The new location offers easy access to the clinic via a convenient parking lot entrance to our
first floor space. If you have any questions, our phone number will remain the same. 
You can still reach us at 405-724-8383. We look forward to serving you at our new location
beginning September 12th. 

Sincerely, 
Aim Health Staff 
 

Located on the NE corner of NW 23rd
St. and N Villa
Use Parking Lot Entrance J for outdoor

Convenient parking available

Find us at the
Shepherd Center




      access to clinic entrance
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Support@aimhealthokc.com 
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